



Ebert Ranch Camp 30700 RR 385 Harper, Texas 78631 Phone (830) 864-4669

May 28, 2020

Emanuel's Lutheran Church 206 North Travis Street Seguin, TX 78155

Dear Members of Emanuel's,

On behalf of Cross Trails Ministry, I would like to take this opportunity to thank your congregation for the generous expression of support by donating your \$500.00 Day Camp deposit on May 28, 2020.

It is because of the financial gifts of congregations like Emanuel's Lutheran Church that we are able to continue the ministry that we provide to individuals, families, and groups as a direct extension of your congregational ministry. Your gift will help us to minister to thousands of people in our summer camp and retreat programs.

All of the amazing opportunities we offer could not happen without congregations like yours who believe in this ministry. Please continue to keep the annual fund of Cross Trails Ministry in your budget so that we may continue to serve the hundreds of individuals we do each year. Thanks for your prayers, support, and partnership! We are truly grateful!

If there is anything we can do to assist your ministry work, please do not hesitate to contact our office. We are delighted to assist in your ministry work and look forward to partnering with you soon.

Once again, thank you for your generous gift!

Yours in Christ,

Deanna Christensen Executive Director

Cross Trails Ministry, EIN 74-2887302, is a Texas nonprofit with IRS Section 501(c)(3) tax-exempt status. No goods or services were provided in return for this donation.